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Consultation Invitation — 25th and 26th October 2022
2022 Cornwall Landscape Character Assessment and Areas of Great Landscape Value

| am writing to invite you to one of three consultation events being held across Cornwall to
review proposals which will update the 2007 Cornwall Landscape Character Assessment
and landscapes designated of value to Cornwall, the Areas of Great Landscape Value
(AGLV).

You are one of a number of Parish and Town Council invited to send a representative to
this consultation for your knowledge and appreciation of the Cornish landscape.

Invitations have been sent to Cornwall Councillors, Parish and Town Councils, Cornwall
Council staff working in the environment, landowners, statutory bodies, local interest
groups, historic landscape specialists and landscape architects working in Cornwall. Further
information on the review of Cornwall Council’s Landscape Character Assessment and
Areas of Great Landscape Value can be found in the attached document.

Due to the geography of Cornwall, and to ensure as many people as possible have the
opportunity to attend, the consultation events will be held in the following three venues:
e Tuesday 25" October at 12.30pm to 3.30pm — Hayle Rugby Club.
A pasty lunch will be provided, please indicate if you prefer a meat, vegetarian or
vegan pasty
e Tuesday 25" October at 7pm to 9.30pm— St Erme Community Centre, St Erme.
Refreshments provided
e Wednesday 26" October at 11am to 1.30pm — Trethorne Golf Club, Launceston.
Refreshments provided

If you would like to come and take part in this consultation event, that Cornwall
Environmental Consultants Ltd are facilitating on behalf of Cornwall Council, | would be
grateful if you would indicate which venue you would prefer to attend before Friday 7t
October, and whether you have any special requirements by email to

Kathryn.Statham@cecenvironment.co.uk
Cornwall Council | Konsel Kernow
New County Hall, Treyew Road, Truro, Cornwall, TR1 3AY

E:environmentservice@cornwall.gov.uk | T: 0300 1234 100
www.cornwall.gov.uk



If you would like to comment on the proposals but are not able to make any one of these
three events, all of the presentation material and details of how we would like you to get
involved, will be live on the following link between Wednesday 26" October and Friday 4"
November:
https://cornwall-landscape-character-assessment-in-development-luc.hub.arcgis.com/

Please send all comments relating to the consultation to me before Monday 7" November
to Kathryn.Statham@cecenvironment.co.uk .

The completed 2022 Cornwall Landscape Character Assessment and updated Areas of
Great Landscape Value will be available from the Cornwall Council web site in the Spring of
2023.

I look forward to meeting as many of you as possible, but more importantly involving you
in this important landscape character assessment and AGLV review for Cornwall.

All the best

Kathryn Statham CMLI
Senior Landscape Architect
Cornwall Environmental Consultants Ltd on behalf of Cornwall Council





